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Vienna, 19 January 2011 

  

 

The United Nations Information Service (UNIS) Vienna,  

in cooperation with Le Memorial de la Shoah and the United Nations Holocaust 
Programme, 

invite you 
 

to the opening of the exhibition  
 

“The History of the Holocaust in Europe” 
 

to mark the  
 

International Day of Commemoration in Memory of the 
Victims of the Holocaust 

 
 

on Thursday, 27 January 2011, 12:30 hrs 

Vienna International Centre (VIC), Rotunda 
 
 

 
 
 

Opening remarks will be made by representatives of the United Nations, Member States and local 
institutions. 

 
The exhibition will be on display in the Rotunda / VIC from 27 January to 11 February 2011. 

 
 
 

* *** * 
For further information, please contact: 

For information only – not an official document 
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Irene Hoeglinger-Neiva, Public Information Officer, UNIS Vienna 
Telephone: (+43-1) 26060-4448, Email: irene.hoeglinger-neiva@unvienna.org 

Recipients of this invitation who do not hold a VIC grounds pass and would like to attend the ceremony are kindly 
requested to register by sending an email to unis@unvienna.org. 

Deadline for registrations: 24 January 2011 

Please present this invitation along with a valid identification document upon entry to the Vienna International 
Centre (VIC). 


